
Pre-K Post  
October 18, 2024 

This week we wrapped our Ball Study and color fun with some really great 
activities. In small groups, we practiced letter identification with letter stamps 
and made our first names with the stamps. We sorted pictures of 3-D shapes that 
we find in our environments and played a “What’s Missing“ game with the 3-D 
objects that friends brought in from home. Then we made 2-D and 3-D shapes with 
toothpicks and marshmallows. We made patterns with cubes, played a pattern game 
on the smart board and sang and danced to a song about patterns. We made 
rainbows with Fruit Loops, marshmallows and pipe cleaners and some friends 
colored rainbow pictures. For our experiment this week we did the Skittles 
experiment. Everyone gave a hypothesis of what would happen if we poured warm 
water on skittles. Then we tested the hypotheses and everyone was correct: “the 
color came off”, “the colors made a rainbow”, “they streaked with colors and made 
colors”. We also made beautiful name rainbows. Please check them out next time 
you come into the classroom. We played Ball Bingo and identified all the 
environmental print that everyone brought in. We read several great books: 
Bounce, Play Ball, Have a Ball, the Door Bell Rang and I’m worried. We continued to 
explore the feeling of worry in out resiliency lessons.  

This week we ate a lot of fun food. We made Fruity Pebble treats. We ate Bugles 
for our cone shaped treat, cheese balls for our sphere treat, mini marshmallows 
for a cylinder treat and cheese squares for a cube treat. 

This morning we attended a glow dance party with kindergarten in the media 
center. 

The next two weeks, we will be doing fall fun learning activities and books. On 
October 31st, students may wear costumes or the color orange to school and we will 
have a fall party (more info to come). In November we will begin a new study, the 
Tree Study.  



 

                                                                                                     

 

 

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Teacher Conference sign up: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054CA9AF2DA1FA7-51967723-parent#/ 

  Please join Norvell’s Remind messaging. 

Menu:  

M: Teacher Planning Day, no school 

T: cheesy bread, marinara, fruit and milk 

W: beef hotdog, carrots, fruit and milk 

TH: fried chicken, collard green, fruit and milk 

F: waffles, sausage, tater tots, fruit and milk 

Dates to Remember: 

October 21st Teacher Planning Day, no school 

October 28th-November 1st Red Ribbon Week 

October 28th-November 1st Parent Teacher conferences, see the 
Sign-up Genius link below 

October 31st Fall Party, more info to come 

November 11th Veterans Day, no school 

November 19th Thanksgiving feast at 11:00, parents and 
grandparents are invited to eat with us. More details to come. 

November 25th-29th Thanksgiving Holidays 



 

   

    

    



  

   

 

 

Killearn Lakes Elementary has a Fall Festival this Saturday from 10-3. 

Christ Presbyterian Church also has a Fall Festival this Saturday from 11-3. I’ll be 
there working the craft table at 1:30. We will be selling hamburgers, hot dogs and 
baked goods. There will be private venders selling pony rides and face painting. 

Have a great weekend! 


